Mission Budget Team Minutes
11/6/18 7PM-8:15 PM

Renee Cox, Ron Ehresman (co-chair), Bill Floyd, Caryl Weinberg (staff), Susan Wilkins (co-chair)

Ron opened the meeting with prayer

It was discussed and decided that this year’s special offerings will be designated as follows:
Thanksgiving:  Palestine, split between
1. Evangelical Lutheran Christmas Church, our sister church and
2. Dar Al-Kalima University
Christmas eve: local refugee support

Current budget status updates.  We budgeted for 2018 $187,000.  $149,500 program expenses and $37,500 other expenses (including director salary, mission team expenses, and Chicago Presbytery Mission.). Pledge income at this time is $816,735 and 20% of that is $163,347.
There are 2 lines in the budget which are over budget Undesignated Support by $5866 and Mission team expenses by $5607.  These accounts are over because monies designated to come from the carry forward account ($34,995 beginning balance) will be debited at the end of the year if necessary.  Final quarter disbursements have not occurred yet.  Tumekutana funds are still in process of being finalized.  Ron and Susan plan to develop a 1 page monthly summary to make everything easier to decipher for budget year 2019.

Ron provided an update on Affy Adeleye.  It was decided to wait for further updates on what the financial needs are before designating any funds.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Langham Partners develops literature and has produced a commentary in Arabic.  It was moved by Ron and seconded by Bill that up to $500 can be expended at Caryl’s approval for costs associated with producing and distributing in the IFES -MENA area (15 countries).  It was unanimously approved.

Scholarship support for Study and Mission Tour of the Holy Land.  The trip will be led by K.K. Yeo and Pastor Ray.  The cost for the trip will be approximately $3,400.  Details of the trip were discussed with specific focus on the Mission aspect of the trip and meetings with mission partners.  The scholarship application process was reviewed and discussed.  Susan moved that $15,000 be allocated in the 2019 budget for scholarship support requested and approved through the application process.  It was seconded by Bill and the motion passed unanimously.    


The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 with prayer
